MONTREAL July 14th,1925 192

My dear Sir arthur;

Mr.Lée-Pel Morin,whe spent several
years in Paris,expects te be back in Canada by the
beginning eof September.As you are ne doubt aware Mr,
Morin is a pianist ef great knowledge,whe had success

during his stay abread.He has new the ambitien of

being appointed te a prefessership at MeGill University.

I have great persenal admiratien fer
Mr.Morin and I take much pleasure in recemmending him
te your kind attentien.I need not add that I shall
appreciate anything yeu may find pessible te de te
further his desires.

A8 requested,I am enclesing herewith
letters of recommendatien and appreciation from the
Henourable Philippe Roy and Mr.Edouard Montpetit.

With highest persenal regards,

Beiieve me,
Yours sincerely,
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Sir Arthur Currie,
Mentreal,




